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The 71st annual meeting of the American Oil Chemists'  
Society will be held April 27-May 1, 1980, in New York 
City as a joint  meeting with the International Society for 
Fat  Research. 

The ISF/AOCS World Congress will be the second 
combined meeting for the two international organizations, 
the first having been held in 1970 in Chicago. More than 
1,000 persons are expected to attend, general chairman 
Peter Kalustian has estimated. Kalustian is president of the 
ISF through the 1980 meeting. 

Dr. Stephen S. Chang, program chairman and honorary 
ISF president through 1980, has invited well-known special- 
ists in North America and Europe to begin organizing 
symposia on all topics of interest to persons in the fats and 
oils and lipids field. 

As is customary at ISF meetings, the technical program 
will incorporate several plenary lectures. Technical sessions 
will begin about 10 a.m. each morning, after plenary 
sessions have concluded. 

A lively, diverse spouses' program is being planned for 
persons accompanying technical program registrants. Social 
events for all registrants will include an opening mixer, an 
evening banquet,  and other events. �9 

short courses offered for 1980 

AOCS will present two short courses in 1980 the week 
before the ISF/AOCS World Congress is held in New York 
City. 

"Processing and Quality Control o f  Fats and Oils" 
will be held April 21-23; "Applications of  Analytical 
Methodology" will be held April  23-25. Both will be at 
The Concord Hotel at Kiamesha Lake, approximately 
two hours '  drive from New York City. 

Frank Naughton, manager of  the plastics and specialty 
chemicals applications laboratory for NL Industries'  Indus- 
trial Chemicals Division, is local chairman for the courses. 
Program chairman for the processing course will be T.L. 
Mounts of  the Northern Regional Research Center. He 
served as chairman for a similar short course in 1977 at 
Michigan State University. Program chairmen for the 
methodology short course will be David Berner, food 
scientist in corporate research for Nabisco's food science 
department,  and David Min, principal scientist at Best 
Foods Research Center. 

Registration materials and full details will be avail- 
able later this year. Persons interested in further informa- 
tion should write: AOCS Short Courses, 508 S. Sixth St., 
Champaign, IL 61820 USA. �9 
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